
From: "Ronald Resnick" <r.resnick@wimaxforum.org>
Subject: Re: Liaison between IEEE 802.16 and WiMAX Forum

Date: March 12, 2008 07:16:04 PM MDT
To: "Roger B. Marks" <r.b.marks@ieee.org>

Dear Roger,
 
In response to our discussions and the IEEE 802.16 Working Group's inquiry (IEEE L802.16-07/065) regarding a mutual 
liaison relationship, I am pleased to confirm that the WiMAX Forum considers the possibility of a formal liaison relationship 
between IEEE 802.16 and the WiMAX Forum a good idea.
 
If we were to establish a formal liaison relationship, I believe that we would be helping to remain aligned and facilitate a 
more structured process to address the areas where we are to focus. Details of these focus areas would be a next step 
should we agree to moving forward.
 
I look forward to your response.
 
Sincerely,
 
Ron Resnick
President and Chairman, WiMAX Forum
r.resnick@wimaxforum.org
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